
CRESCENT PARK 

WATER EMERGENCY UPDATE 

June 17, 2016 

 

The water system has remained stable at Crescent Park.  The Boil Water Notice and the 

water restrictions are still in effect.  A water test was taken on Wednesday and the 

results are expected on Monday.  Once these results are considered acceptable and 

conditions are normal, the restrictions will be lifted. 

 

The potable water truck remains parked at 50 Morris Avenue. 

 

Updates will be listed on the West Milford website (www.westmilford.org) under “News” 

as they become available.  

 
 

Catherine Shanahan 

Administrative Assistant 


